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I am very disappointed that Milperra Campus will be demolished to make way for housing, it is a 

fantastic facility, easy access to transport, lots of green space and already has wonderful 

accomodation for interstate and regional students. This must be addressed, it’s such a waste of 

resources in this day of recycling to demolish it all! A colossal waste of money for housing, it’s 

the height of greed. To relocate to a vertical building with no green space, parking or facilities is 

beyond belief. 

Thank you for your attention, I hope someone comes to their sense on this issue. 


